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WE WORSHIP OUR GOD  

 Prelude 

 Welcome and Announcements          

 Praise                     “Blessed Be Your Name”                        

Prayer Concerns/Prayer 

 Worship                          “Waymaker” 

Scripture                                                     Mark 22:36-40 

 Message                                               Pastor Toby Wagoner 

“Loving J.O.Y. Series: Part 2- Loving Others” 

 

 Worship        “Open the Eyes of My Heart Lord”                    
 

*Benediction    

The final hymn is an invitation to those who wish to follow Christ as 

Savior and Lord, to renew their faith, or to unite with the 

membership of this church. If you feel led to do this, please contact 

Pastor Toby. He will gladly talk and pray with you. 

 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday             9:30 Sunday School 

10:45 Morning worship 

Live and broadcast on Facebook/Zoom  

   6:30 God’s Cadets 

Monday  6:30 VBS Meeting 

Wednesday  6:30 Bible Study   

   Junior & Senior Youth  

Saturday          9:00 Church wide Clean-up Day 

           11:30 CommUnity Kitchen – Burt Lyons 

    

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

  

 

 

Just a reminder our mask mandate requires 

masks be worn at all times in the sanctuary. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation.  

 

Wednesday evening Bible Study is on the 

Book of Mark. Join us in person or live 

online as we study the Word of God.  

 

A nursery is provided for the little ones 

today. Thanks today to Jordan Williams. 

Children’s Church will be taught by Sandy 

Confer.  

 

We will have a VBS meeting tomorrow at 

6:30 for all interested in helping with VBS 

in June. Please plan to attend.  
 

Our Building Fund total so far is 

$43,290.85. Thanks to all who have given 

to this fund. We are getting close! 

 We are looking for you at Sunday 

School! Hope to see you there! 9:30 each 

Sunday.  

If you are working or will be working with 

the children and/or youth of FBC, we ask 

that you please complete a background 

check form and return it to the office by 

May 1. This will be kept on file in the 

office for the insurance carrier, etc. Forms 

are available today. See Susan.  

This Saturday is CHURCH WIDE 

CLEAN-UP DAY!!!! Everyone is invited 

to come be a part of making our church and 

property beautiful. One big project is 

busting up the concrete walk in front of the 

parsonage. Weeding, window cleaning, 

touch-up painting, store room and kitchen 

cleaning are some jobs to work on. Come 

in work clothes and leave with a smile as 

we fellowship together working on God’s 

church. Start time is 9:00. 
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Upcoming Events 
Apr 26-VBS Meeting; May 1-Churchwide Clean-up Day; 

May 3-Trustee Meeting; May 6-Deaconess Meeting; May 

9-Mother’s Day; May 10- BOCE; May 11- Men’s 

Fellowship; May 16- Corn Hole Tournament; May 17- 

Deacon’s Meeting; May 18-Financial Committee  

 
The next meeting for Women’s CIRCLE be Thursday May 20 

at 7:00 in the Fellowship Hall. Bring your favorite dish to 

share. All women are invited to attend. Sign up today for 

ABWM annual conference at Parchment Valley on June 5. 

Registration is $15 and lunch is an optional $7.00. Sign up 

through the church and save state tax.  

 
The next Men’s Fellowship will be May 11 at 6:30. All men 

are invited to participate in the evening.  

   **************************************** 
Nursey Worker for next Sunday – Bev Stephenson 

Children’s Church – Deb Lyons 

**************************************** 
 

Giving can be done in many ways. 
 

 Mail to FBC, 215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV 

26164 

 Drop it off at the church. (we can run out to the 

curb and pick it up from you if you prefer not to 

come in) 

 Use Tithe.ly on line for a quick, easy way to give. Go 

to our website and click on Online Giving to FBC.  

 

**************************************** 
 

 

 

Announcements 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUNG ADULTS 18-35ish 

Come join us tonight from 6:30-7:30 as 

we "string together the pearls of 

wisdom" from the more experienced 

adults in our church.   We will be asking 

the panel of volunteers questions as we 

seek answers from those who have 

already travelled the paths we are on.  

Light refreshments will be available. 
  

A wise man will hear and will increase 

learning; and a man of understanding 

shall attain unto wise counsels.  

Proverbs 1:5 

 

We will be having a baptism on May 16. 

If you are interested to taking this step 

of obedience, please contact Pastor 

Toby.  

 

Youth News 
Youth are meeting at Tudors on 

Wednesday at 6:30. We had 16 at our 

last meeting. All junior and senior 

high youth are welcome.  
 

If you are willing to help with 

Children’s Church and/or the nursery 

again, please contact Talia Martinez 

or the office. We need June 

workers.   

 

God’s Cadets will meet tonight at 

6:30. All kids - preschool to 5 grade -

are welcome. Pastor Toby is teaching 

the group and having a great time! 
 

 

 

WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are looking for a church home, we would have you 

consider First Baptist.   

 

  FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is expressed 

freely and openly within the community of faith.   

 

 
April Memory Verse:  
For we believe that Jesus died and rose again, so we believe 
that God will bring with Jesus those who have fallen asleep in 
Him. 

1 Thessalonians 4:14 

***** 
The beautiful flowers for the altar today are given by Rhonda 
Ritchie in memory of her husband Lance Ritchie and daughter 
Lorrissa.  

 
***** 

Our Attendance 
 

Join us for worship on Sunday on Facebook. If you do not have 

Facebook, all sermons and Bible studies will be posted on our 

web page (www.fbcravenswood.org) by 11:00 the following 

day. Please join us as we worship the Lord together.  
  

Don’t forget: you can also join in by phone to the worship 

service and Wednesday Bible study. Contact the office for 

dial in information. 
 

Welcome to our 10:45 service this morning. We are following the 

recommendations of the Health Department at this time. Masks and 

social distancing are required.  

 
     

  
 

http://www.fbcravenswood.org/

